
 

 

 

The Greater Geelong Galaxy committee encourage girls playing in either the U17 Girls competition 

or the Women’s Division with a Geelong Region Club to register their interest to trial for a place in 

the GGG U17 Girls team for the 2012/2103 VCL Season. 

Please note that this team can take up to a maximum of 6 overage players, with no age limit. 

Please email your interest to geelongregionvcl@gmail.com stating your Name, FFA number, Date of 

Birth, Contact details (email and phone), Winter Club and Current Competition.  

 

Registrations close at 5pm on August 22nd.  
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